
Re-Entry Plan FBCA  
2020-2021 

The Process 
Faith Baptist Christian Academy has worked diligently to develop a re-entry strategy that allows for 
flexibility and transparency and prioritizes the health and safety of our school family. 

Faith Baptist Christian Academy is currently preparing the physical campus and classrooms to support 
students for this Fall Semester. The following information includes guidance from our administration.  

FBCA is able to execute the physical campus modifications needed 

to support students safely returning to campus in the Fall of 2020.  

Yes 

Georgia has lifted the school closure mandate. 

Yes 

Yes 

As a family, you have determined that you are comfortable with 

your child(ren) returning to the physical campus. 

ON-CAMPUS LEARNING 
Your child(ren) will begin the 2020-2021 academic year on campus 

with the expectation that certain health and safety procedures may be 
required. In the event that local authorities close schools or initiate a 

stay-at-home order, students will transition to distance learning.  



Returning to Campus—(with enhanced health & safety protocols) 

Increased Hygiene Protocols 

Temperature checks may be required for 

students, faculty, staff, and vendors.

Enhanced Sanitization Procedures 

Hand Sanitizer Dispensers 

Masks—Optional Environment 

Changes to campus access for visitors and parents 

Parents will be asked to not walk their child(ren) into school buildings,  
but to remain in their vehicles and use the drop-off and pick-up lines only. 

Preparing for Interruptions 

Following the recommendations from our administration and trends from past 

pandemics, FBCA is preparing for possible interruptions to on-campus learning. In the 

event our local community experiences a spike in COVID-19 cases and an interruption of 

physical operations occurs, a shift to our Distance Learning Progam may be required.  




